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Comments: The proposed expansion of the Holland Lake Lodge on Forest Service land  is not in the public

interest. This proposal is bad for our area both culturally and ecologically. The only ones to benefit from this

project are the developers. The high prices that will certainly be charged for use of this facility will effectively shut

locals out of public lands. Please help protect our public lands by denying this proposed expansion.


